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Dear Joint Committee on Transportation, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony on HB 3362.  I have been a tax 

paying Oregonian resident for over 16 years and oppose HB3362.  The taxes Oregon 

collects are already larger than needed if managed efficiently.  I would prefer to see 

Oregon's Legislature spend its energy working to manage its financial resources 

more efficiently than see end runs on the sales tax through excise taxes on tires this 

time, and other items as opportunity presents itself. 

 

Thank you for OPPOSING HB3362. 


